
August lOthj 1910.

Dear Miss Cook,

I (inclose a copy of a letter which came to us last 

month from ^Usi^ Garrett Anderson. I’he Banner in q.uestion does 

not ‘belong to us, so the matter seems one I’or the National 

Union Executive Committee to deal witli.

Yours truly,

P.S. The letter has been acknowledged.


